[bookmark: _GoBack](Place your logo here)
Date


Dear Prescriber:
As you are aware the utilization of Medicare Part D has changed in relation to hospice services.  
Affective now, all medications prescribed to a patient enrolled in a Medicare certified hospice program must be coordinated through the hospice program, otherwise the pharmacy may not be reimbursed for payment.  This includes all medications, new or refills. 
Hospice will need to determine if the medication is related to the terminal illness, if it is still medically appropriate for the patient, or if it is not related to the admitting illness or related diagnoses.  Hospice will provide information regarding relatedness to the plan, once received the prescriber can fill the prescription.  It is critical that all medications be coordinated through hospice.  If the patient or family indicate any problems to you regarding the filling of their prescriptions please contact _______________________________________________________________________(Hospice Name).
If you as a prescriber has any questions please contact ___________________________(Administrator).

Sincerely,

(Hospice Administrator)
(Title)

